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Provider Memorandum 
Prohibition on Billing Medicare-Medicaid Plan (MMP) Enrollees for Medicare Cost-Sharing 

 

Molina Dual Options Medicare-Medicaid Plan would like to remind all providers that Members who are enrolled under the 
Molina Dual Options plan are not responsible for any Medicare cost-sharing amounts represented on the Explanation of 
Payment (EOP), and providers may not bill and/or collect. These include deductibles, coinsurance, and copayments.   

 
This practice, known as “balance billing,” is prohibited by Federal Law and as stipulated under the Molina Healthcare of 
Illinois Provider Services Agreement.   
 
If your patient presented the following Member ID card this means you have provided services to a Molina Dual Options 
Member:  
 

 
 
For more information regarding Balance Billing please refer to the Molina Provider Manual at  
http://www.molinahealthcare.com/providers/il/duals/manual/Pages/manual.aspx 
 
If you have questions, please contact your Molina Provider Services Representative at (630) 203-3965 or via email at 
IllinoisProviders@MolinaHealthcare.com. 
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